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Book Week Celebrations

Our Book Week celebrations were, once again, a fabulous success, with the students' costumes just amazing this year!
Congratulations to all the students for their wonderful behaviour and participation in the day's literature-based activities.

Many thanks are extended to everyone who attended, supporting our students and their love of reading.

Thank you also to our hard-working P&C Association, who prepared a delicious morning tea and lunch for us all. Thank you to everyone who donated a plate of food towards morning tea, assisting the P&C greatly.

A huge thank you also to Mr Johnson for assisting with the outdoor display, Mrs Fardon for running the Book Fair and to the wonderful teaching staff 
who always provide such engaging activities for the students, based on the shortlisted books from the Australian Children's Book Council.
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What a terrific group of characters!!
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                        Zac as 'The Cat in the Hat'                                      Lachie as 'Neymar Junior '

[image: image12.jpg]


[image: image13.jpg]



                           Alycia as 'Mariposa'                                            Leilani as 'Elizabeth Swann'
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                Nina as 'The Girl with the Broken Wing'                        Coby as 'Jack Frost'
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                           Ruben as 'Iron Man'                                               Kane as 'Karate Kid'
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                                    Jozzlen as 'Petals'                                         Caili as 'Sleeping Beauty'
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                             Jaiden as 'The Hulk'                                         Brigham as 'Ash Ketchum'
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Chloe as 'Frankie Stein'           Savanna as 'Smarty Pants'             Zoe and Halley as princesses
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Sales of $675.00 were made at the Book Fair which meant the school could purchase $177.00 worth of books in commission for the School Library. We purchased the following books with these funds:

‘Anna’s Icy Adventure’, ‘Sweet Surprises!’,  ‘The Floating Palace’, ‘Ocean and Sea’, ‘Pig the Pug’, ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’, ‘Tortoise and the Hair’, ‘We’re Going on a Croc Hunt’, ‘50 Things You Should Know About the First World War’, ‘Pumpkin the Dancing Puppy’, ‘The Brilliant World of Tom Gates’, ‘Puppy Gets Stuck’, ‘Ella and Olivia – Super Sweet Stories’.

There were also 8 books generously donated to our School Library on the day. Many thanks are extended to the following parents, staff and community members for their kind donations:
The Brown Family – ‘Weirdo’
Isabelle Johns -  ‘Extreme Earth’
The Cogdell Family -  ‘I Love Baby Animals’
Ruth and Peter Davis – ‘1000 Awesome, Gross & Disgusting Facts’
The Maine Family – ‘Loot’
Tony & Margaret Johnson – ‘Australia’s Most Deadly’
Mrs Johnston – ‘Spot the Shark in the Ocean’
Julie Fardon – ‘Crocs Closeup’

Once these books have been accessioned, they will be available for the students to borrow from the School Library.
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Nina Walters and Lachlan Peterson competed in the Regional Finals of the 'Tournament of Minds' at Charles Sturt University on Sunday. 

Nina participated in the English/Literature Challenge and Lachie participated in the Maths/Engineering Challenge.

Both teams were well prepared and performed admirably. The judges gave the team members some valuable advise which will place them in good stead for the 2015 TOM. 
Congratulations to both students for stepping out of the comfort zone of their own school environment and contributing creatively to this program.

Thank you also to Mrs Ireland, from Blayney Public School, for running the program this year.
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School Photographs

School photos will be taken tomorrow, Tuesday 26th August by Master School Photography. They are scheduled to arrive at school after recess.

The photograph order package was attached to last week's newsletter. Please ensure it is returned to school tomorrow at the latest. Family envelopes are available from the School Office.
Formal school uniform is appropriate for Photo Day. This includes:

Girls - pinafore, white polo shirt, TPS sloppy joe, navy tights and black school shoes. Hair accessories should be navy.

Boys - grey trousers, TPS polo shirt, TPS sloppy joe, grey socks and black school shoes. 
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Western Region Athletics Carnival

We wish Coby well as he participates in the Junior Boys High Jump at the Western Region Athletics Carnival this Friday at Barden Park, Dubbo. Not only is Coby representing his school, but he is also representing the Heritage Country Small Schools and the Heritage District Team.  We wish him well!
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Premier's Spelling Bee

Regional Finals
Jozzlen Edwards, Coby Maine, Nina Walters and Lachlan Peterson will participate in the 'Premier's Spelling Bee Regional Finals' at Dubbo West Public School, to be held on Wednesday 10th September. 

Please find the official PSB invitation attached to this newsletter. If your child requires another list of spelling words, please don't hesitate to ask. 
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Merit Awards

Congratulations to the following students:
Nina Walters - Participation in the Heritage Country Schools' 'Tournament of Minds' team
Lachlan Peterson - Participation in the Heritage Country Schools' 'Tournament of Minds' team
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Calendar of Events
Term 3, Week 7
Monday 25th August


Tuesday 26thAugust
Mrs Johnston to teach the Infants class 



News Day 



School Photo Day

Wednesday 27th August

School Library Day



Student Banking Day



AASCP -Bike Riding- 3:15 - 4:15pm

Thursday 28th August

Mrs Vanderhel to teach the class



Mrs Wendy Fraser, AP Teaching and Learning, to 
visit 
the school for individual student assessments



AASCP - Minkey Hockey - 3:15 - 4:15pm

Friday 29th August

Sport



Coby to compete at the Western Region Athletics 
Carnival, Dubbo

Sunday 31st August

Mrs Bland's Art Class, 11am - 12:30pm



Term 3, Week8
Monday 1st September


Tuesday 2nd September
Mrs Johnston to teach the Infants class

News Day

Wednesday 3rd September
Playgroup, 10am - 12 noon



School Library Day



Student Banking Day



AASCP -Bike Riding- 3:15 - 4:15pm

Thursday 4th September

Mrs Vanderhel to teach the class



AASCP - Minkey Hockey - 3:15 - 4:15pm

Friday 5th September

Mrs Pulling - IEP's






SAKGP






Fathers' Day Stall






Sport
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Dates for your Diary

Wednesday 10th September - Regional Final, Premier's Spelling Bee, Dubbo West Public School. Nina, Lachlan, Coby and Jozzlen to represent our school. Mrs Cogdell to attend.

Friday 12th September - 'The Crossing' Play 

Monday 15th September - Wednesday 17th September - Stage 2 Excursion to The Rocks, Sydney

Friday 19th September - Gala Sports Day, King George Oval, Blayney

